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Comments: I am against any and all mining activity by South 32 in Southern Arizona.  We moved to Rio Rico for

retirement because it is beautiful and peaceful and away from traffic, crowds, industry and people.  I am happy to

travel to Green Valley, Sahuarita, or Tucson for things I need, and therefore, am not interested in anything South

32 will try to do to offset their negative impact on our community.  There is already a shortage of water, and I am

against South 32 and their activities in the area which will negatively impact resources, will destroy natural

beauty, will have harmful environmental effects, and will bring unnecessary danger to our area.  Please redirect

South 32 to an area that welcomes them (Montana?) and is hundreds/thousands of miles from human

inhabitants, rather than near a happy, peaceful community.


